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2022-2023 Resident & Faculty Rosters

• Requests for updates sent to coordinator on May 31, 2022.

• Return to Terri (terricross@atsu.edu) by June 9, 2022.

• Only include core faculty

• For programs with Osteopathic Recognition, be sure to specify which 
are osteopathic recognition faculty as designated in ADS



How NCOPPE Utilizes This Information

• Provide NCOPPE login credentials

• Send emails for upcoming NCOPPE events and newsletters

• Include on NCOPPE member surveys

• Communication to residents and faculty regarding NCOPPE 



NCOPPE Coordinator Resources

The NCOPPE website now 
features a Coordinator 
Network Group page 



Special Offer for Graduating Residents

• 2022 graduating residents from NCOPPE partner programs are eligible 
for a one-year individual NCOPPE membership at a discounted rate of 
$100.  

• Residents will receive an email mid-June with a coupon code

• Offer must be redeemed by October 31, 2022



Resident Research/Scholarly Activity Funding

Every year, NCOPPE sponsors 12-15 awards to support resident research and 
scholarly activity. 

• Travel expenses to regional, state, or national conferences
• Reimbursement for research supplies and expenses
• Up to $1,250 per award
• Awarded on a first-come basis
• Applications accepted beginning July 1st for the 2022-2023 academic year
https://www.atsu.edu/ncoppe/research-funding/



Orientation Best Practices & Ideas

Scavenger Hunt (use Twitter or Instagram for photo scavenger hunts)
• Operationcityquest.com to help familiarize them with their new city
• Community services (i.e., Community Action, victim support services, 

food banks, etc.) to whom they may make referrals
• Websites they need to access
• Hospital campus locations (i.e., mental health services, administrative 

offices, etc.)



Future Topics

• How to get residents to stay on top of evaluations and submissions 
(case logs, etc.)

• Conversations regarding APEs
• How to deal with a problematic resident

Next Meeting
TBD for sometime in August or September


